
SCHOOL NEWS - 11th November 2022

Value of the month

Resilience

Remembrance Day

Today we held a minute silence, following an assembly on remembrance. There will be a service in church at

10am on Sunday, followed by a gathering at the war memorial at 10.45am. Please join us, this was so lovely last

year. All families are welcome and children are encouraged to wear their uniform if at all possible. We have

purchased a wreath that the children will lay at the memorial. Mrs Errington will meet the children at 10.45am.

Achievements

Learners of the week:

Barn Owls: Aurora for her fabulous understanding and recognition of colour.

Owls: Tilly for fantastic phonics work.

Kestrels: Ellie P for pushing herself in English.

Hawks: Freddie for some fantastic ‘area’ work in maths.

Eagles: Tristan for fantastic fire safety knowledge.

Hawks Ukulele Star of the Week: Isabelle

Other achievements:

Rosie J for reaching her Level 4 in swimming - great swimming Rosie!

Cooper for winning the best dancer award whilst on a recent holiday - well done Cooper!



Anti Bullying Week

Don’t forget your odd socks on Monday to launch

the start of our work on Anti Bullying.

Families are welcome to join in our assembly on

Friday to see the work that the children have

completed.

School photos

If you would like to order your child’s school photo and

take advantage of the free delivery to school please

note that the deadline for ordering is Tuesday 22

November. After this date there will be a delivery

charge.

Visit from Fire and Rescue

A massive thank you to John Sweet and the

Sturminster Newton Fire Brigade for visiting our

school yesterday.  The children loved exploring the

fire engine and learning all about the role of a

firefighter and their equipment on the engine.  Each

class took part in a workshop to develop their

understanding of ways to keep themselves and their

families safe in the event of a fire.  The children

learnt ‘stop, drop and roll,’ ‘get out, stay out, call

999’ and ‘matches, lighters never touch, they can

hurt you very much.’  An enjoyable and informative

day was had by all.

Lunches - Thursday 15 December

Unfortunately, due to small numbers we will be unable

to offer Barn Owls hot lunches on Thursday 15

December.  If you have already ordered and paid for a

meal for this day your Local Food Links account will be

credited.

If your child is in Reception to Year 2 or is in receipt of

pupil premium and would like to have a Local Food Links

packed lunch on the day of the pantomime, please order

in the usual way via Local Food Links.

For children in KS2, their hot meal has been cancelled

and you will have a refund on your Local Food Links

account.  You are more than welcome to order and pay

for a packed lunch or bring your own. We will be eating

our lunch back at school after our trip to the

pantomime.

Punctuality

A reminder that the gate is closed at 8.45am and

morning activities are prepared for the children

from this time. We have an increasing number of

children being late at present. Please ensure your

child/ren are on time for learning.

Football boots needed

Donations of any old football boots that are still in good

condition would be greatly appreciated. We have a few

in smaller sizes but more to suit children in KS2 would

be helpful during sporting fixtures and clubs

Attendance

Class: Week beginning: 7 November 2022

Owls 92%

Kestrels 90.5%

Hawks 95.6%

Eagles 98.6% - Well done Eagles!

Dates for your diary:

Sunday 13 November 10.45am - Remembrance Service at the war memorial

Monday 14 November - Wear odd socks to school for Anti Bullying week

16 - 18 November - Year 5 Residential at Leeson House

Friday 18 November - Children in Need fun day

Friday 18 November - Anti Bullying assembly for parents 2.30pm

Thursday 24 November - Family Link Worker, Sandie Brown, available for support for families 9.00am -

12.00pm



Friday 25 November - Church Thanksgiving Service 9.15am, all welcome

Tuesday 29 November - Year 6 Height and Weight Check

Friday 2 December - Non-Uniform day for Raffle donations

Monday 5 December - Christingle and Carol Service in Church 2.30pm, all welcome

Monday 5 December - Art and Crafts Day for the whole school. PTFA event.

Tuesday 6 December - Christmas Nativity Dress Rehearsal for school and grandparents 2.00pm

Wednesday 7 December - KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 4.00pm

Thursday 8 December - Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 9 December -  KS1 & EYFS Christmas Nativity for parents 9.30am

Wednesday 14 December - LFL Christmas Lunch (all orders need to be made by Wednesday 7 December)

Wednesday 14 December - Open afternoon 1.30pm

Wednesday 14 December - Parents’ evening 3.15pm

Friday 16 December - Last day of the autumn term

2023

Tuesday 3 January - Inset Day

Wednesday 4 January - Start of the Spring Term children back to school

Have a lovely weekend. We hope to see as many of you as possible at the War Memorial on Sunday.

Lest We Forget.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


